
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

                        Monday 20th January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

You will be aware that Minet Junior School had an Ofsted Inspection in December before the Christmas 
holidays.   

I am delighted to inform you that the inspection went very well and the report has now been published.  
The report highlights the excellent work that takes place at the school everyday and the exemplary 
behaviour of the children.  We are very pleased with the outcome of the report. 

As the Inspection was ungraded, the school judgement remains ‘Good’.  However, the first paragraph states 
that the school has ‘improved significantly’ and therefore Ofsted will return within the next 18 months to 
complete a graded inspection which could see the school gain a higher grade in all areas. 

On behalf of myself and the Governing Body, I would like to thank the staff, children and parents for their 
continued hard work, dedication and support for the school and the community.  Working together 
positively has resulted in a fantastic outcome for the school and the children. 

We look forward to continuing to work with you. 

Please take time to read the Ofsted report in full.  It can also be found on our website.   

 

Kind regards 

 

K Ryan 
Head teacher 
 

 

 

 

 


